
WHAT 'S  I N S IDE

Shift to eight-week course

schedules

Welcome Back stage for

Point faculty and staff

NAIA fall decision to be

made by July 1

THE POINT
P O I N T  S T U D E N T  N EW S L E T T E R

While we miss you and aim to be on campus with

you again in the fall , our top priority is providing

you with an excellent education while also keeping

you safe and healthy . Every decision made will

have those goals in mind . 

 

In preparation , we want to be as flexible as

possible . To do so , we have decided to move to an

eight-week course model instead of our usual 16-

week model . This will allow us to move online

again or to delay students ' arrival on campus , if

necessary . 

 

We are still working out the logistics of this

change , but we 've answered a few common

questions on this page. 

 

 

COURSE  SCHEDULES

TRANS I T ION ING  TO  E IGHT

WEEKS

https://point.edu/academics/fall-2020-faqs/
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After much evaluation and planning , we

are looking forward to welcoming staff

back to our West Point campus and

Peachtree City site on Monday , June 1. 

 

Employees whose physical presence is

essential , as determined by each area 's

chief officer , are expected to return at this

time . Employees can also voluntarily

return after receiving approval .

 

Point is offering this option now that we

feel we can provide and enforce

appropriate social distancing measures . All

employees will need to comply with 
 

 

University expectations of wearing a mask ,

washing their hands , staying home when

sick , refraining from group gatherings and

not inviting guests to campus .

 

As our staff returns to campus , Point is

implementing new traffic flow restrictions

in each building , as well as specified entry

and exit points . 

 

Additionally , we continue to provide

regular cleaning to all areas . 

 

Updates will be provided to our

community on a regular basis . 

FACULTY  AND  STAFF  TO  RETURN  TO  WEST

PO INT  CAMPUS  ON  JUNE  1



The National Association of Intercollegiate

Athletics will announce its plan for the fall

2020 college sports season no later than July 1.

 

According to the national office, leaders are

currently evaluating safety protocols, start

dates, schedule structure and any necessary

postseason adjustments. 

 

Point University will be in communication with

all coaches and athletes once this

announcement has been made. 

We miss seeing you on campus, but we are

so proud of the way you adapted and

excelled during this unique semester. You

have certainly earned a break!

 

Take some time to relax, enjoy your summer,

appropriately social distance and pray for

your Point community as we continue to

adapt to this evolving situation. 

 

We hope to see you in person again soon!

 

 

NA IA  TO  MAKE  FALL

DEC I S ION  JULY  1
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ENJOY  YOUR  SUMMER !


